
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Whanau 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL EVENING – FOR ALL PARENTS / CAREGIVERS  

Venue: Mt Albert Campus 

Date: Wednesday 19th February 2020 

Time: 7pm – 8.30pm 

 

A warm welcome is extended to all parents / caregivers of Year 1 - 13 students. This special evening 

has been designed for you to meet your child’s teachers and the teams involved with them. We will 

also be communicating important information and routines. A portion of the evening is dedicated to 

the use of devices at school and at home, as well as online safety. Specific year group instructions 

follow: 

 

Parents of Year 1-8 students: gather in the hall at 7pm until 7.45pm.  Followed by an opportunity to 

go and meet your child’s teacher. If you have more than one child, there will be plenty of time to meet 

and visit all your children’s teachers. A reference map will be provided to assist you find the correct 

room. 

 

Parents of Year 9-13 students: Move freely amongst your child’s option classrooms from 7pm until 

7:45. During this time you will be able to meet all your child’s teachers. At 7:45pm, we will gather in 

the hall. If you haven’t had an opportunity to meet the senior teachers during the earlier time, there 

will be a short time at the end of the presentation. A reference map will be provided to assist you find 

the correct room. 

 

Parents are encouraged to not miss the information sessions in the hall. The information presented 

will have application to all year levels, with some specific to different age groups. Some of the matters 

to be discussed in the information sessions will include: 

Year 6-8 Camp 

Year 1-5 Noho Marae 

Start and finish time for school, after school care 

Uniform 

Enviro School 

Parent Involvement 

Digital citizenship (Online Jungle) 

 

We look forward to meeting you next Wednesday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Mark Mack     Mrs Tania Calvert 

Campus Lead     Assistant Campus Lead  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


